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Phone: 301-353-8500  Fax: 301-515-3044 

 

 

Greetings from The Creek 
 
A new week brings new fun and new successes.  
Below are important reminders to help you stay 
involved in your child’s success at Great Seneca 
Creek Elementary. 
 
Calendar 
 
Monday, September 17 
 No School – Rosh Hashanah 

 Vocelli Pizza Spirit Night 
 
Tuesday, September 18 
 Peace Week begins 
 

Wednesday, September 19 
 
Thursday, September 20 
 
Friday, September 21 
 
 
FYI… 
Students should not be arriving to school before 
8:15.  Breakfast is offered from 8:15 – 8:45.  Doors 
open for students not eating breakfast at 8:30.  
There is no supervision for students outside when 
they arrive prior to 8:15.  Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
 
Peace Week: Peace week will be celebrated Sept. 
18-21. During this week, we have planned a variety 
of activities and events. Our final activity will be a 
Peace walk Sept. 21, during recess on the playground 
field. We would like for any interested parent 
volunteers to contact Ms. Morris, School Counselor. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support.  
 
Calling all Volunteers!!!! Please mark your 
calendars as we will be conducting volunteer 
training sessions for parents new to Great Seneca  
Creek and returning volunteers. The sessions will be 
held in the media center on Tuesday, September 
25th. In order to accommodate schedules, we are 
offering a choice of two training times, 11:30-12:30 
p.m. or 4:00-5:00 p.m. We welcome and appreciate 
all volunteers and look forward to working with you 
in support of our students. Thank you for your 
support!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA Membership 
Are you a member of the PTA?  Be a part of 
something special at The Creek!  For more 
information contact Allison Stein at 
allipta@yahoo.com. 
 
Student Engagement 
Bullfrogs engaged in their learning through 
technology: 
https://twitter.com/CurryAtTheCreek/status/24
6667156513771520/photo/1 
 
Staff Spotlight 
This month’s staff spotlight features a new teacher 
to The Creek, but not an unfamiliar face.  We’re glad 
that Mr. Lichvar was able to remain a part of the 
Great Seneca Creek family. 
http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/uploadedFi
les/schools/greatsenecacreekes/Matthew%20Lichva
r%20Spotlight.pdf 
 
Principal: scott_t_curry@mcpsmd.org 
Twitter: @CurryAtTheCreek 
Assistant Principal: linda_m_jones@mcpsmd.org 
Twitter: @LMJ302 
 
On the web at: www.greatsenecacreekes.org 
 
Leap into the Creek newsletter: 
http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/uploadedFi
les/schools/greatsenecacreekes/Leap%20Creek%20
Vol%201%209%207%2012.pdf 
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